
 
 
For Immediate Release — Friday, November 3, 2017 
 

Brawn Family Foundation to make major gift in support 
of students and global citizenship 
 
WHAT: The University of Lethbridge, to kick off International Education Week, will 
announce a major gift from the Brawn Family Foundation in support of students and 
global citizenship 
 
WHEN: Monday, November 6, 2017 at 12 p.m. 
 
WHERE: University Centre for the Arts Atrium 
 
The University of Lethbridge will join over 100 countries around the globe in celebrating 
International Education Week, kicking off the festivities with a major gift announcement 
from the Brawn Family Foundation.  
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Contact: 
 
Trevor Kenney, News & Information Manager  
403-329-2710 
403-360-7639 (cell) 
trevor.kenney@uleth.ca 
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